
PLUMAS-BROPHY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

P.O. Box 762, Wheatland, CA 95692 

__________________________________________ 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

Notice is hereby given that the regular Plumas 

Brophy Fire Protection District meeting to be held 

on April 9, 2020, 6:30 p.m., at 101 C Street, 

Wheatland, CA is cancelled. 

 

December 10, 2019 

Martin Heatlie, Board Chair 

 


